10th December 2019
Dear Parent/Carer,
As we near to the end of another term in school it’s getting even busier.

Thank you to all who supported the Christmas fair on Friday; it was lovely to see so many happy families. A total of what we took on the night is to follow, as always a huge thank you to Sandra, Sara and the FOTSA team for all of their hard work.

Remember clubs are finished now.

We have a Christmas postal service in school. All Christmas cards to be clearly labelled with the name and class of the recipient.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Tuesday 10th Y2 performances at 2pm and 6pm, for evening performances please enter building through the blue hall doors direct from playground.  Children will be delivered to parents through normal playground end of day doors as otherwise the corridor would be too congested.
Wednesday 11th Reception and KS1 Christmas Craft morning.
Friday 13th Year 5 recorder assembly, parents welcome to attend from 9.10am
Tuesday 17th Reception & Y1 Christmas performance 2pm and 6pm.
Wednesday 18th whole school watching a performance of Cinderella.
Wednesday 18th Christmas Lunch, see menu attached
Wednesday 18th Reception & Y1 Christmas performance 6pm
Thursday 19th Class parties
Thursday 19th FOTSA Christmas bingo, more details to follow.
Friday 20th Junior Christmas service at Holy Trinity Church, all juniors will be walking to the church, we will be leaving school at around 9.30am with the service starting about 10.00am.  Parents are welcome to join us but please be aware that space in church is very limited.  On this day the kitchen will only be serving snack to our infant children due to the time the juniors get back into school, if your child is in juniors and wishes to bring a snack from home please make sure it is a healthy one.
Friday 20th School closes at 2pm for end of Autumn term holiday 

Yours sincerely

Adam Croft



